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September 1, 2010  
  

 
 
 
 

Underground Storage Tank (UST) Designated Operator Training 
       
    Date:  Wednesday, September 22, 2010  

   Time:   9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

Date:  Wednesday, October 13, 2010   
  Time:   9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 
 Location: Alameda County EHD, 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA 94502 

Name(s) of participants: 1.______________________________________________ 

   

  2.______________________________________________ 

 

Alameda County Environmental Health Department (EHD) is pleased to invite you to attend one of our upcoming Underground 

Storage Tank Designated Operator Training classes scheduled for September 22, 2010 and October 13, 2010. Please select from 

one of the available dates listed above. Participation in past training classes has been high and space is limited to 45 participants per 

workshop. Consequently, attendance is limited to two participants per facility.  Registration is on a first come first served 

basis.  Once the September 22 training is full, the remaining unregistered attendees will only be able to attend the October 

13, 2010 training.  If you would like to attend one of the workshops please return this registration form at your earliest convenience.   

 

This training class is intended to provide a refresher for ICC certified Designated Operators (DO) prior to taking the recertification 
examination.  Additionally, the class will provide first-time test takers with an understanding of UST principles and information in the 
DO study guide.  We will have a “hands-on” identification of typical equipment found at a UST site as well as a discussion of the role 
and responsibilities of a Designated Operator.   
 
The classes will be held at EHD’s office.  Please bring your ICC study guide with you to the class.  For those of you that do not have a 
study guide, one will be provided to you free of charge on the day of the class. Refreshments and lunch will also be provided at no 
cost to all attendees. 

 

Alameda County EHD is providing this training at no cost to attendees within our CUPA regulatory jurisdiction. Typically a workshop 

of this type would cost between $200 and $300 per person. 

 

Prior to the workshop, you will be receiving a confirmation of your registration.   We look forward to seeing you at the workshop.  If 

you have any questions, please contact either of us- Steven Plunkett (510) 383-1767 (email: steven.plunkett@acgov.org) or Robert 

Weston at (510) 567-6781 (email: robert.weston@acgov.org). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steven Plunkett    Robert Weston  

Hazardous Materials Specialist    Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist 
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